
 

REF: GRA 
 
 
 
Thursday 28th September 2023 
 

 
Re: English Literature trip to Stratford – Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The English department would like to invite your child to a wonderful opportunity to visit 
Stratford-Upon-Avon, to visit Shakespeare’s birthplace and surrounding landscapes, followed 
by a trip to the Royal Shakespeare Company theatre, to watch a production of Macbeth.  
 
The trip will be on Tuesday 3rd October 2023; students will leave the Academy at 09:00, and 
will return to the Academy at approximately 17:30. Students will be traveling on the 
Academy minibus to and from the location. There is no cost to students for this trip. 
 
Students are required to wear their P.E. kit. A packed lunch will be provided by Sodexo, but 
please ensure your child brings their water bottle. You may send your child with additional 
snacks if you wish, however please note, no nuts are allowed. Students are also welcome to 
bring a small amount of spending money, if they wish, as we will be visiting the Shakespeare 
gift shop located near the birthplace.  
 
Please complete the attached permission slip allowing your child to take part in this event, and 
return to Miss Rea by no later than Monday 2nd October. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Miss Rea at the Academy. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
 

Miss G. Rea  
English Learning Consultant  
Grea@q3langley.org.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Consent Form: Stratford-Upon Avon/ Macbeth Theatre trip  
 

 
Student Name:   Tutor Group: 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the theatre trip on Tuesday 3rd October 2023. I 
understand that I will be responsible for arranging transport home for my child at 17:30. 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer: 
 
Print Name:  
 
Date: 

 

Please return completed consent forms to Miss Rea by no later than Monday 2nd October 
2023. 

 
 


